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16th May 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Cleethorpes 

 
On Wednesday 27th June, children from Key Stage 1 will be going to Cleethorpes. The trip will be led by 
Mrs Dobson accompanied by Miss Shelton, Mrs Sprague, Mrs Farmer, Mrs Knight and 10 other 
accompanying adults.  All Local Authority risk assessments have been completed. The children will be 
travelling by Marslands coaches. The coach will depart school around 9.15am and return at approximately 
4.00pm.   
 
The visit has been organised to complement the half term topic titled ‘Oh I do like to be beside the 
Seaside’. 
 
The cost of this trip including the coach and insurance will be £9.55 which will need to be paid via your 
on line Parent Pay account. Please contact the school office if you have any questions regarding 
payment.  All enquires will be treated confidentially.  This request is for a voluntary contribution and in no 
way represents a charge.  The contribution is genuinely voluntary and no parent/carer is under any 
obligation to pay and no pupils at the school will be treated differently according to whether or not their 
parents have made any contribution in response to the request. However, if insufficient contributions are 
forthcoming then the trip may have to be cancelled. 
 
Outings are enjoyable and a very valuable educational experience and we thank you for your support.    
 
Children will be having the option of buying lunch from a fish and chip shop whilst at the seaside. 
Information regarding this will follow in a further letter. 
 
Children are to wear suitable clothing for the weather including sensible footwear and school jumper or 
cardigan. If the weather is warm then please make sure children come with suncream on and a suitable 
sunhat. Please be aware that staff can not apply suncream. If your child is on medication, inhalers etc, 
please send this labelled to your child’s class teacher.   
 
School expects children to behave in an appropriate, sensible manner and to follow the school code of 
conduct at all times. We reserve the right to refuse access to the visit for children who do not meet the 
acceptable criteria. If you are happy for your son/daughter to go on this visit, please complete the slip 
below and return it to their class teacher. 
 
If there is an emergency and it is important for you to contact your child during the visit, the telephone 
number is 01709 828242, the trip leader will then be contacted and your child informed.  If you have any 
further queries, please contact the class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Class Teacher 
 
 
 
 

Brinsworth Whitehill Primary 
Part of Wickersley Partnership Trust 

 
Howlett Drive, Brinsworth, Rotherham, S60 5HT 

Tel: (01709) 828242   
Head Teacher: Mrs A Lee 

E-mail: office@brinsworthwhitehill.org 
Website: www.brinsworthwhitehill.org 
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------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
PLEASE COMPLETE & RETURN THIS SLIP TO YOUR CLASS TEACHER AS SOON AS POSSIBLE 
 
 
 

Cleethorpes - 27th June 2018 
 

 

  
NAME OF CHILD: ___________________________________________  CLASS: _______________ 
 
I give permission for my child to join the above school event on 27 th June. I understand my child will need 
to be collected at approximately 4.00pm by an adult. 
 
I understand that my son/daughter is expected to behave in an appropriate, sensible manner and to follow 
the school code of conduct at all times. 
 
I will make the payment of £9.55 via my Parent Pay account 

 
 
Parent/Carer Signature: _______________________________________ Date: ____________________ 

 


